
China�s Submission on Joint Workshop of Matters Relating to Article 2, 
paragraph 3, and Article 3, paragraph 14, of the Kyoto Protocol 

 
 
The SBSTA and the SBI invited Parties and relevant organizations to submit 
to the secretariat, by 21 February 2011, further information and views on 
issues that could be addressed at the joint workshop of matters relating to 
Article 2, paragraph 3, and Article 3, paragraph 14, of the Kyoto Protocol. 
China welcomes this joint workshop and would address the following issues 
that should be discussed at the workshop:  
 
1. The participation of the workshop should be wide-range, any organization 

or country that expresses interest in the workshop and making 
presentations should be included. Balanced participation from developing 
and developed world should be the objective. 

2. Detailed information and research result on adverse impact on developing 
countries by mitigation measures implemented by developed countries 
should be presented at the joint workshop. 

3. Measures that developed countries have taken to minimize such impacts 
and the effect of these measures should be considered at the workshop. 

4. The methodology for reporting the information on adverse impact on 
developing countries by mitigation measures implemented by developed 
countries, and the incorporation of such methodology in national 
communication guidelines for A-I parties should be discussed.  

 


